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Navy League holding winter coat drive

	The Navy League Caledon Branch and Krystian's Men's Wear in Orangeville have joined forces for the fifth year to jointly run a

winter coat drive.

All coats and sweaters contributed will go directly to help those in need in Caledon and Dufferin County. None of these items will

be sold. The only purpose is to provide warm coats for those in need.

Coats of all sizes, male and female, will be collected. along with sweaters, snow pants, toques, gloves, mitts, etc. until Nov. 26. All

must be clean and well-maintained, with no tears or broken zippers.

For more information, contact the Navy League at caledonnavyleague@hotmail.com or 905-533-1960, or Krystian's Men's Wear at

krystians@live.ca or 519-940-0009.
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